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Fellow Homeowners,

We still have a pile of wood chips
remaining from the island project. It
is located at the end of Villa Florence
Lane. Homeowners are welcome to
them for use on their own lot. I have
a wheelbarrow if anyone would like
to borrow it. (916) 798-3105

The Villas neighbors have begun an
informal neighbors only book club,
open to anyone who has an interest
in reading and discussing good
books.

for about an hour and a half. Please

We meet every two months

know that there is still room for a
few more neighbors to join in. If
interested, kindly contact Maria
Middleton(mzmiddle5@gmail.com)

Here is the information for our next
book:

Date. Sunday, June 2 from 3.00 pm
- 5:00 pm.

The Villas

Pool (bring your own non-breakable

Location. Community
beverage/wine ‘glass’)

Book: “Educated” by Tara Westover
Id like to remind homeowners and
guests that use the pool and spa, to
please clean up after themselves.
There’s been complaints of all sorts
of trash left Eehind by users for oth-

ers to clean up.

The irrigation system should be turned
on by the time you receive this letter.
The Landscape Committee asks that we
all keep an eye on our lots (and common
space) to see that the system is working
properly. Please report any problems fo
vgblandscape@yahoo.com

See you all May 21 at our next Board
meeting.

EA Brown

The Villas at Granite Bay
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